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< EXTERNAL email. Evaluate before clicking. > 

Members of the EIM Transitional Committee: 

The Wyoming Public Service Commission has no substantive comments at this time.  We do, 
however, have a procedural suggestion.   

We believe the discussion of the respective benefits and trade-offs associated with the three 
conceptual models is an important component of the process of developing a long-term EIM 
governance structure proposal. 

Stakeholder comments are likely to illuminate potential advantages of one model over another 
and of positions along the continuum that are difficult to anticipate before having an opportunity 
to consider others’ views. 

We request that the Transitional Committee make all filed comments available to stakeholders 
and revise the schedule to allow reply comments within a reasonable time. This would provide 
stakeholders an opportunity to benefit from the insights of others and would provide the 
Transitional Committee a more complete basis for developing the straw proposal.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Petrie 
Secretary & Chief Counsel 
Wyoming Public Service Commission 
2515 Warren Avenue, Suite 300 
Cheyenne, WY  82002 
(307) 777-5763 
(307) 640-1643 
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